Parigh Putt-Putt

The St. Boniface Parish community is invited to mini-golf!
We are excited to invite everyone to get their swing on and
mingle with fellow parishioners, Sunday, August 4th after 10:30
Mass at Adventures Erie Putt-Putt, just 2 minutes away on Lake
Pleasant Road. Come solo, bring a grandchild (or three), or even
take the whole family. Awards will be given for top scores!

Please let us know you're coming and
RSVP by 8/2/24. You may contact the Parish Office at
814.825.4439 or email Jeanne Yaple at

faithformation@stbonifaceparisherie.org




